
From: Joe McReynolds  
Sent: December 9, 2020 9:23 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Postponement  

Web Form Title :: Deputy Regional Clerk 

This email was sent by the following person.  Please reply to them: 

Sender's Name: Joe McReynolds 
Sender's Email:  

The message was submitted through an Automated Email Service on Peel's Website Wed Dec  9 
21:21:46 2020: 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I sincerely request Regional Council to postpone any action on regional representation until after COVID-
19 is under control and individuals who are older and under health restraints can fully participate in a 
democratic dialogue about this matter.  I ask that you table my request with members of Regional 
Council. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

December 9, 2020
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